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GOVERNANCE TEAM REPORT OUTS

GOVERNANCE TEAM

REPORT

APASA

Asian Pacific
American Staff
Association

e 2 APASA Retreats held late summer and early fall
o Re-evaluated our Mission and Vision
o Hoping to set up a collegial mentorship
program
o Hoping to host an APIDA Graduation
Ceremony in Spring 2022
e Steering Committee meeting in early Nov
e Plans for Virtual APASA Fall Reception 1in Dec,
open to the DA community

APBT
Administrative
Planning and Budget
Team

BFSA

Black Faculty,
Staff and
Administrators
Network

The BFSA 1is working on several events for Fall and
Winter quarters:

e Orientation/Welcome for returning and new Black
students- tentative date, early November
Virtual Blood Drive
Domestic Violence Awareness event
MLK Celebration
Black History Month (Theme:Black Health &
Wellness)

Campus Facilities

DALA
De Anza Latinx
Association

e Bienvenida event held on Oct 14th had great turn
out from students, faculty & staff with
expression to do this event again next year

e The CAN/DID videos are a work in progress with
the Office of Communications. Filming will begin
soon.

e Planning for fundraising has started with hopes
of the return of the annual “Tamaleada”-in late
November or early December. Earnings are to
support ADELA Scholarship & LatinX graduation.




DASG
De Anza Student
Government

EAC
Equity Action
Council

IPBT

Instructional
Planning and Budget
Team

Sport Substitution in Women’s Program: Presentation by Eric
Mendoza and Dawnis Guevara. The proposal is to implement a
Women's Beach Volleyball program in place of Women’s Softball. This
retains the Title IX balance. De Anza College has an exemplary
Women’s Indoor Volleyball program and these athletes could crossover
to play Beach Volleyball. Filling the women’s softball team’s roster has
been a challenge. There is in place a full-time faculty member eager to
assume coaching responsibilities and renting a close-by facility will be
the immediate solution to a facility. The proposal to recommend this
sport substitution in the Women's Program was approved unanimously
by IPBT on 10/19/2021.

Resource requests spreadsheets were requested from each
division.

IPBT is updating the Hiring Prioritization workbook initially
developed for 2020-21.

SSPBT

Student Services
Planning and Budget
Team

SSPBT held its first meeting of the year. Members were
welcomed back and introduced.

The SSPBT Mission, Charge, and Membership were reviewed
and a new Co-Chair was selected.

The new state funding available for full-time faculty positions ws
discussed and a working group was formed to create a template,
rubric, and compile data needed for the process of developing
faculty position priorities in Student Services.

The Retention Team presented their new Early Alert Program that
was initiated this fall quarter and has been well received by
faculty so far.

Member and program updates were given from the various
constituents. Items included the new Bookstore transfer,
Psychological Services that are available online, the elimination of
the VTA digital EZfare at the end of December, Food Pantry
services available to students on-campus, Library material
pick-up appointments as well as computer and study space
available to students, and a reminder that on-campus Student
Services are available and can be found on the Guide to Fall

Quarter page.

Technology
Committee



https://www.deanza.edu/gov/ipbt/documents/IPBT_Presentation_10_12_21_Beach_Volleyball.pdf
https://www.deanza.edu/online-fall/services.html
https://www.deanza.edu/online-fall/services.html

